
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 28, 2018 

 
 

 
To Our Valued Consumers: 

 
 
 Greetings! 
 
 Please be informed that a member of the Board of Directors of Santa Maria Water 

District representing the Professional Sector whose term of Office is expiring on 
December 31, 2018. 

 
 In the absence of a Professional Association in the Municipality, we are soliciting 

Professionals from different fields of specialization and be nominated as prospective 
member of the Board of Directors of Santa Maria Water District. 

 
 I will greatly appreciate if you can submit your acceptance together with your 

Bio-Data/PDS in two copies and two (2) pcs. latest passport sizes I.D. pictures to the 
Office of the General Manager on or before November 1, 2018 to be submitted to the 
Appointing Authority for his information and approval. 

 
Thank you more power! 
 
 
 
 
         Very truly yours,  
 
 
         DIVINA A. GINEZ 
         Board Secretary  


